
  

1000 West 15th Ave.   
Longmont, Colorado 80501  

(303)-772-3785  
 

https://lightofchristecc.org/ 

 

Office hours 
Tues. - Thurs. 9am- 2 pm 

 

Pastor   

Father Teri Harroun, MDiv, D. Min 

pastor@lightofchristecc.org 

Deacon Mike Weil  
deaconmike@lightofchristecc.org 

 

Pastoral Care Assistant:  
Tim Shead 

churchoffice@lightofchristecc.org 

 

 

Parish Council Members:   
Paul Acker, Ann Hess, Rose Marie Perez-
Foster, Irene Yap, Paulette Zimmermann 
 
 parishcouncil@lightofchristecc.org  

 

  Our Mission:  
Light of Christ Ecumenical 
Catholic Community is a 
vibrant, inclusive and 
welcoming community for all 
who, following the teachings 
and example of Jesus Christ, 
seek compassion, justice and 
peace in the world. We seek to 
live our faith through liturgy 
and prayer, community building 
and collaboration, study and 
service.  

 

All Are Welcome! 

Bulletin for the week of   

June 28, 2025 

Weekly Schedule  

Saturday (June 28) 

 5 pm -  Mass (Hybrid/Facebook Live) 

Tuesday (July 1) 

5 pm - Stephen Ministry  

 Wednesday (July 2) 

9 am - Mass (hybrid/Zoom) 
Thursday (July 3)  

OFFICE CLOSED 
6 pm - Regional Council 
7 pm - Mens Group (hybrid/Zoom) 

Friday (July 4) 

 10 am - Scripture Walk & Talk (Pelle Crossing) 

Saturday (July 5) 

 5 pm -  Mass (Hybrid/Facebook Live) 

More news 

on 

the back 

page 

20th Anniversary recording 
 
A recording of the reflections from the 20th Anniversary 
celebration is on the ‘links’ page of the website (same 
page as the worship aid).  A direct link to that recording 
can be found here. 

Reminder 

Just as a reminder, there will be no Scripture Walk & 

Talk at Pelle Crossing this Friday.  We will resume our 

Walk & Talk on July 11. 

Office  Closure 

The Church Office will be closed for regular 

business on Thursday, July 3rd, in 

observance of Independence Day. 

https://lightofchristecc.org/
https://lightofchristecc.org/links/


 

STEWARDSHIP 

 May Year to Date 

Donations $10,184.81 $80,048.25 

Designated Contributions 

(4020 Designated)  
$0.00 $1,477.00 

Other Income, Including 

Grocery Cards 
$705.68 $3,107.79 

Total Income $10,890.49 $84,633.04 

Expenses $15,341.97 $74,837.08 

Balance - $ 4,451.48 $9,795.24 

READINGS 

Light of Christ uses the Comprehensive Catholic          

Lectionary from the Women’s Ordination             

Conference.   

ASSISTANCE  

Prayer Partners:  These prayer ministries welcome and invite you, in confidence, to share your concerns in 

more detail or depth, or even to pray for you when you can’t find the words.  You can email our Prayer   

Companion Team at prayercompanionteam@lightofchristecc.org and someone will reach out to you.    

Rite of Reconciliation:  The Rite of Reconciliation is available after Mass or by Appointment.  Please contact 

Father Teri or the Church office for more information. 

If you need assistance during this time, there are several resources available in Longmont: 

HOPE Longmont, located at: THE OUR CENTER, located at: THE ROUND PANTRY, located at: 

 804 Lincoln St. 

 Longmont, CO 80501 

 220 Collyer St. 

 Longmont, CO 80501 

Westview Presbyterian Church 

1500 Hover St.  

Longmont, CO 80501 

LoC Parish Council and Rocky Mountain Regional Council 

meetings are open to all members to observe.  Please  

contact Fr. Teri regarding RMRC meeting information. 

    PRAYER CORNER 

   Please keep these friends in 

your prayers 

 

Ann Schumacher; Bo Macareag;  

Donna Stang; Gina Hinnegan;   

Heino Beckman; Janell Flaig; Judith Link;  

Kathy Carswell; Kathy Pirie; Linda Moses;   

Linda Kay Christon;  Matt James;   

Michael Degnan;  Patrick Degnan;   

Paula Degnan;  Pete Conti; Pete Conti Jr.;  

Phyllis Enge;  Rita Rose Bergen;  Scott Tharnish; 

Sharon Cramer; Stan Manickam;  

Suzanne Juhasz; Wes Evans 
 

We update our prayer corner monthly. If you or your loved one 

would like to be included on the corner, please contact the  

office and we’d be happy to add you.  

Please submit bulletin items by 

Tuesday noon. 

Please submit newsletter items by the 

20th of the month.  

VBS Thank you! 

VBS this past week here at the church was 

a phenomenal experience.  We want to 

say thank you to Bethlehem Lutheran and 

First Lutheran Church who partnered with 

us as well as all of the planners and 

volunteers who mad e this wonderful 

week possible for our children. 

mailto:prayercompnionteam@lightofchristecc.org
https://hopeforlongmont.org/
https://www.ourcenter.org/
https://www.westviewpres.org/index.php/pantry-menu/shoppers

